
 
JDHS News Stories for 2/11/20     
 

• There is an Alternatives Club meeting on February 12th in 
Room 226 during Activity Period. If you cannot attend, 
please see Joani Lico or Faith Scott. 

 
• Want to surprise someone with a sweet message and live 

carnation on Valentine’s Day? Send them a FLOWERGRAM!!! 
The Yearbook staff is selling Flowergrams for $2 each.  They 
will be distributed during the lunch periods on Friday,  
February 14th.  
 

• Yearbooks are available for purchase NOW! Please go to 
jostens.com to order yours today!  
 

• Union County College Honors College will be visiting the 
Guidance office on Thursday, February 13th at 9am.  If you 
are interested please stop by Guidance for a pass.  
 

• There is a Restaurant Club meeting on Monday, March 2nd in 
Room 203 during Activity Period. 
 

• Seniors are encouraged to stop by Guidance to check on 
available scholarship opportunities 

 



• If you would like to be more involved in school, enjoy books,  
and need service hours, the Media Center needs volunteers.  
Volunteers are needed Monday through Friday during 
Activity Period and during all lunch periods.  Please visit Ms. 
Reynolds in the Media Center for an application. 

 
• Any female student interested in participating in the exciting 

field of cybersecurity is invited to sign up to participate with 
Girls Go CyberStart. Girls Go CyberStart is an interactive 
online program designed to introduce high school girls to 
cybersecurity. Students will learn disciplines such as 
cryptography, digital forensics, open source intelligence, and 
many more by completing challenges and games. As you level 
up, you could help our team qualify for the National 
Championship on April 23rd-24th, which is an invite-only 
competition where 4 girls from each team compete in an 
online Capture the Flag competition against other qualifying 
teams nationwide. Winning teams will be awarded prizes, 
along with recognition from their state governor. If you are 
interested in joining, please see Ms. Powers or Mr. Silva.  

 


